
REQUEST 

I am putting in a freedom of information request date 17/01/2022 to seek 
information around criminal complaint 6029679/21 in the public interest 
around vaccines and crime that have been committed against the British 
public. 

1) On the 20th December 2021 a crime was reported to Hammersmith 
Police station ref 6029679/21, this made allegations of serious 
crimes against the British public.  Can you conform that the Chief 
constable has been made aware of this investigation? 

2) Can you conform that the Chief Constable took action to inform all 
police officers under His/her command around this criminal 
investigation. 

3) Can you conform that your police force is actively taking criminal 
complaint around vaccines or covid related crimes made by the 
public and assigning crime reference number to support criminal 
investigations. 

4) Can you please conform how many crimes reference number have 
been allocated when reports are made by the public of crimes 
committed against them in relations to vaccines injuries or 
blackmail and coercion in relation to vaccines.  

5) How many crimes reference numbers have been allocated for use 
of Midazolam and Remdesivir medication used as end of life 
treatment or as a treatment for covid 19.  

6) Has any action been taken to stop the vaccine in your area to 
protect the British public from significant harm which can led to 
significant injuries up to and including death? 

7) Reports online has made allegations that police have had a 
banned in place from Government not to give crime reference 
numbers in relations to Covid 19 or vaccine in this statement 
correct, if it is correct how sent request for this to be in place? 

8) Can you conform this investigation 6029679/21 in still active and 
being investigated?  

 
 
RESPONSE 
 
Thank you for your Freedom of Information (FOI) request of 17 January to the Mayor’s Office 
for Policing And Crime (MOPAC). I confirm that your request has been handled under the 
Freedom of Information Act 2000 and that MOPAC does not hold the requested information.  
 
The Metropolitan Police Service (MPS) may be able to assist you and you can send your request 
to them, here: 



https://www.met.police.uk/rqo/request/ri/request-information/rip/request-information-
police/ 
 
or using this email address:  MPSDataOffice@met.police.uk 
 
If you are unhappy with the response to your Freedom of Information requests, please see the 
MOPAC website on what the next steps are at: 
https://www.london.gov.uk/what-we-do/mayors-office-policing-and-crime-
mopac/governance-and-decision-making/freedom-information 
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